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10 September 2015

Nova Catholic Community
2739 N. Yucatan Street
Arlington, VA 22213

Dear Friends of Nova Community:
B §reetingsr gnd many blessings to you and those close to you!

Although this letter is mailed in USA, it is being written from Malawi! Yes, | am very happy to be back here in
Lilongwe after several months in Tacoma. I'm very excited and encouraged by the fact that even as | write
this letter, the first 144 girls and boys for Loyola Jesuit Secondary School (LJSS) are arrivng in Kasungu to
enroll in Grade Nine for the first term in our new school.

But first, let me say a strong word of appreciation for your recent gift of $400.00 USD, which you sent to the
Jesuit Missions Office in Washington DC.

Your generosity is making it possible for the students asriving on the LJSS campus to settle into
well constructed and equipped classrooms and dormitories, library and laboratory, dining room
and playing fields. Take a look at photo sheet!

The work that has gone on with construction since September 2012 is finally going to feel the joy of the young
people who can experience a solid Jesuit education opening them to a challenging future.

Thank you so very much for being part of this exciting moment! Please take a look at the photos
enclosed here -- you can see how we are using your donation. Let us know your reactions... ..

Could | ask you to please share this good news about the LJSS that you are part of with others who
might like to join in our efforts? Our website — www.loyola-malawi.org - tells of the future tasks
and explains how friends can assist us.
In the months ahead, our team will keep you informed of our progress and hopes. Fr. Simon Makuru, S.J.,
Head Teacher, Fr Ken Simalalo, S.J., Chaplain, and Fr Alojz Podgrajsek, S.J., Project Manager, join me in
expressing sincere gratitude for your assistance.
We will be asking our new LJSS Grade Nine students to be praying for you!
Sincerely,
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LOYOLA JESUIT SECONDARY SCHOOL
KASUNGU, MALAWI
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YOU HAVE MADE POSSIBLE OUR OPENING
ENHULLMENT ON O7 SEPTEMBER Z015—THANK YOU!

Mearby Primary School students are testing out classroom
and desks where they ong day hope to sin.

Dining Room — the serving counter ks ready for hungry
students coming for thres meals & day.

THANK YOU for making posible aur progress in the pasi
three years from an empty plot to o pocked compus of
excelient fociities for the eoger studems of Loyola Jesut
secondary School [LISS). Generous contributions from Jesuwits
worldwide, Bishops' Conferences. foundations, Individual
donors in Molowi ond oulside - plus provers ond
encourogements from so many friends - hove moved us from
Araami fa realitles !

On OF September 2015 we will welcome 144 young women
amd men o &nroll af béarders in Forrm One [Grode Nine] of
LISE, beginning o journey af four weaes af fewlt sdiiration. M
our first students, these young people will be both pert of o
itrong tradition and shapers of a new tradition,

You who have helped e in o many ways to reoch thit paini in
our shart history will be very much in mind and heart as we
epen prrollment. We will keep you lnformad of our progreas
and hapes Please keep us in your thoughts and prayers.
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